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Osteopathy Australia welcomes the opportunity to provide additional feedback on the implementation of
the model of care for the management of low back pain – summary (summary model). Osteopathy
Australia recommends that the model of care provides more inclusive language that acknowledges the
broader scopes of allied health professions. This is instead of providing a list of singular allied health
professions. We are aware that some professions may prefer specific mention; however, quality care or
models of care should focus on knowledge, scope, and competencies, not professional titles.
Highlighting a single allied health profession insinuates that allied health professionals work siloed; it
does not acknowledge existing overlapping scopes of practice or competencies; collaborative
multidisciplinary care, or consumer access and equity. Allied health professionals are by nature
collaborative and work as a part of a multidisciplinary team to provide patient-centered care. Language
that is more inclusive and acknowledges the overlap in scopes and care within the wider allied health
community provides a more accurate depiction of the way in which allied health professionals work.






